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June 20, 2020 

Welcome to Sunnyside Adventist Church Online Streaming! 

 
 

Welcome: Andre Wang 

Prelude: Eklog, Richard Purvis; Karl Helton, organist 

Children’s Story: Pastor Mark Witas 

Offering this week is for Church Budget. 
Please forward your tithe and offerings via mail, drop off at the church, or through online giving. 

Prayer: Andre Wang 

Ministry of Music: The Lord is My Shepherd, James Montgomery, Will Cheng 
Based on Psalm 23. 

Scripture: I Corinthians 13:4-8a; Jan Clayton 

Bible Message: God Is Not — Pastor Mark Witas  

Benediction: Pastor Mark Witas 

Postlude: Fanfare, Richard Purvis; Karl Helton, organist 

Sunnyside Announcements    
▪ Due to the Coronavirus pandemic all services and meetings at the church have been 
canceled until further notice. Stay connected! Check out our Facebook page and website. If 
you are not receiving our emails, please forward your email address to 
info@SunnysideAdventist.org, so we can keep you informed of our activities.  

▪ Our Wednesday prayer meeting is taking a break. We will let you know when it will start 
again. No prayer meetings now until further notice. 

▪ Please pay for the family of Michelle Jewell. Her father passed away this last week. 

▪ Sunday, June 28 between 2 and 5 PM Sunnyside Church will have a drive-thru appreciation 

and goodbye party for Pastor Juan, Pastor Kara, and their families. Come and drive through to 
express your well wishes, give a gift, and say goodbye in the Sunnyside parking lot.   

▪ Renewed Sanctuary - Almost there! The ReNew Committee has been very active in 
planning ahead for the next steps of the refurbishment of our sanctuary. Platform concrete is in 
place and tiling will be done soon. These next steps include carpeting, choir chair upgrade and 
pew reupholstering. Most of the funds are in place. We are about $20,000 short of what is 
needed for these next steps. Please consider contributing to making this happen. Thank you! 

▪ A new quarter is coming up quickly. New Sabbath School quarterlies are now 
available. Just call 503-252-8080, text 971-238-9680, or email info@SunnysideAdventist.org, 
and we’ll make sure you get what you need! There is no charge for getting your quarterly online 
at https://absg.adventist.org/nextquarter#lessons.  

▪ We can change the world — one refugee at a time! Every 
refugee is made in the image of God. “A refugee is someone who 
survived and who can create the future.” Amela Koluder, former 
refugee. Today, on June 20, we commemorate the strength, 
courage, and resilience of millions of refugees, and invite you 

to help us change futures. Current levels of displacement are some of the highest ever 
recorded. World Refugee Day is a way to broaden public understanding of refugees and 
raising support and help. Please read here about the real plight of refugees in the world today.  

▪ VBS is Coming to Your House This Summer! Heroes Home 
Edition, is an exciting Vacation Bible School (VBS) that families can 
enjoy in the safety of their own homes. This program is all about kid 
heroes from the Bible. On July 6-10, the North American Division will 
host a division-wide live VBS using Heroes Home Edition. Each day’s 
program will include all the songs, skits, Bible stories, and activities 
that kids look forward to at VBS. Heroes Home Edition will be available online or as a free 
download at HeroesHomeEdition.org on July 6, 2020. It will include a practical guide for using 
technology and hands-on learning to experience Heroes VBS at home! Sign up to receive 
updates at https://bit.ly/HeroesHomeEdition. 

▪ During this difficult time, if you are in need of financial help for rent, 
utilities, or other needs, the Family Resource Network stands by to help. 
Or if you know of a fellow church member that may need help and is 
hesitant to ask, let us know. Call the church office at 503-252-8080 or 
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